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The Technical College of the Lowcountry recognizes that adverse weather conditions can 

impact College operations. While every attempt is made to maintain normal operations and 

services for the benefit of students, faculty, and staff, it may occasionally be necessary to 

curtail specific operations within the College due to inclement weather conditions.  

  

TCL follows the same weather hazard decisions made by county government officials where 

each campus is located. (SC State Government Office Closings)  

  

In the event of other unexpected events impacting normal College operation, the College 

President will decide which operations may be curtailed and when normal operations will 

resume. Official announcements will be carried on social media outlets, local radio, television 

stations, and posted to the TCL website.  

  

  

 

  

 

https://scemd.org/closings/

